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Boreskov Institute of Catalysis of the Siberian Branch of the Russian Academy of Sciences 
Director Academician Valery I. Bukthiyarov  
 
 
Dear Professor Valery I. Bukthiyarov 
 
We have been honoured and pleased by your invitation to attend as honourable guests at the 
celebration of the 60th anniversary of the founding of the prestigious, world-renowned and 
leading Boreskov Institute for Catalysis of the Siberian Branch of the Russian Academy of 
Sciences. We congratulate you on the Jubilee of your Institute, for which we want a further 
successful development and prosperity. 
 
Please pass our sincere gratitude to the leaders and associates of the Boreskov Institute of 
Catalysis for what they have done in organization, implementation and affirmation of today's 
prestigious Conferences of Fundamental and Applied Physical Chemistry. We are particularly 
pleased not only in establishing scientific cooperation but also with the sincere friendship of 
our and your associates.  
 
Let's remember how it came to cooperation. Our invitation to cooperation is sincerely and 
strongly supported by Academician Valentin Nikolaevich Parmon. And not only that! 
Moreover, professor Parmon has helped us to publish in Special issues of the Russian Journal 
of Physical Chemistry A dedicated to the original scientific works inspired by the 
presentations shown at the mentioned Conferences, for which we are immensely grateful. 
 
Unfortunately, from personal reasons, I will not be able to attend your Celebration. I honestly 
applauded your desire and hoped and planned to come to Novosibirsk with my wife, Professor 
Ljiljana Kolar-Anić. What's more, as soon as I received your invitation, I have currently 
booked Aeroflot's airplane tickets, but unfortunately I had to cancel them. I hope that there 
will still be a chance to meet on future Jubilees. 
 
A lot of sincere and greetings, 

Professor Slobodan Anić 
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